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Comments: Greetings,

| am writing today to oppose any future development on the Holland Lake Lodge site. | do not only oppose this
development as a Montanan but as an American. US forest service lands are set aside for all Americans present
and future. Any further development on this site will risk the existing ecosystem. Through careful management
by previous generations, this area has been spared from development.

Any further development will encroach on what little open range these species have. The infrastructure required
for this development will change the roads, and the frequency of use will have an environmental impact.

Holland Lake is a place where childhood memories are formed. A place where families spend time enjoying our
forest service system free of cell phone reception.

Please prohibit any future development/expansion on or near Holland Lake, MT.

Thank you for your time,
Richard E Grimm



